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AGENDA MEMO 

11/3/2020 Agenda 
 
 

 

TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council  
 

FROM:  Jodie Ledat, Operations Manager 
  

SUBJECT: FY21 FCC recycling fees  
 

 

BACKGROUND:  
 
In March, 2020, the City Council approved an amendment to the contract with FCC for 
recycling services.  The amendment provides for a $20 per ton processing fee.  Based 
on historical recycling figures, staff expects to deliver to FCC 3,250 tons of recyclable 
material in FY21. 
 
This fee for processing of recyclable material is in the approved FY21 Sanitation budget 
as a $65,000 line item.  During contract negotiations in March, FCC agreed to hold the 
processing fee at $20 per ton until October 1, 2021.   
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Staff recommends Council approve the FY21 expenditure of $65,000 for the processing 
and marketing of recyclable material. 
 
 


